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Subject: FW: Event on August 13 at Den Three Sixty 

 
 

From: Janet Rattray   
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 4:08 PM 
To: Clerks Public  
Subject: Event on August 13 at Den Three Sixty  

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on 
any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am a resident of the condominium building at 68 Main Street. I am also the President of the Board of Directors 
and we are strongly against this event happening on August 13. Residents live directly above Den Three Sixty 
and would be subjected to loud music until midnight or later. This location is not a good place for this event, 
due to the fact that residents will be negatively impacted by the noise.  
 
Please do not allow a special permit to be issued. Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Regards,  
 
Janet Rattray  
President YRSCC 1261 


